
Dear  IAWN Steering  Committee, 

I would like to  participate in this interesting project. I am the principal NEO observer at the Hampshire 

Astronomical Group and have been doing follow-up and confirmation observations of NEOs from J69 

since 2005. The North Observatory is owned by Hampshire Astronomical Group at Clanfield, Hampshire 

in the UK and is equipped with a 0.40m f/4.5 Newtonian telescope. With my Starlight Xpress H16 CCD, I 

can reach about +19 magnitude and I have enclosed the links to the websites at NEODyS  and to Jost 

Jahn’s website for J69 where  you can see  the  work done. 

https://newton.spacedys.com/neodys/index.php?pc=2.1.2&o=J69&ab=0 

http://mpec.jostjahn.de/J69-stat.html 

Regards, 

David Briggs 
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